
From: Cynthia Xu   
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2023 11:27 AM 
To: Castro Liu 
Cc: Terrence Au 
Subject: Re: Council Public Meeting - 9947 Leslie Street  

Dear Castro,  

Thank you for the information. I don't even know that the developer wants to do 12 story 
building in that small corner. Please consider my concerns on their plan: 

- Congestion in morning and afternoon: going north bound if you want to turn left onto Major 
Mackzie, it's very difficult already. Also, heavy traffic to turn to highway 404 

- Density: 12 storey is obvious too high in that area. It will add to the congestion and will impact 
the everyone's life in this peace community 

- The giant building doesn't fit into the environment and will case the privacy issue 

- It gives a lot more potential developer and example to try to squeeze in our community. They 
will try to find every little piece of land to make a high building. 12 or 13 or 14 storey. Higher 
and higher. I still remember we fight for the 10- storey building developer wants to build next 
to Bayview secondary school. 

Please represent us to keep our community peace for living. Not become the target for 
developer's money!!! 

Thank you very much. 

 Cynthia 

 


